
Summer 2016 Classified Staff
Excellence Award: Joanne Emel

Joanne Emel

Congratulations  to  Joanne  Emel,  recipient  of  the  2016
Summer  Quarter  Classified  Staff  Excellence  Award!

First hired at Clark in 1997, Emel is the Program Specialist 2
for the Office of Instruction (OOI). She is known for her
positive demeanor and her outstanding knowledge of Clark. In
addition to her regular duties, Emel is an active member of
the Emergency Response and Safety Team as well as part of the
team preparing the college for the ctcLink transition. In
addition, she recently assisted with the R25 conversion to
25Live.

Some of the following comments submitted on Emel’s behalf by
her colleagues reflect her positive spirit and team mentality:

“Joanne takes a moment to greet each and every person who
comes through the door, helping to ensure that the OOI is a
welcoming space for the entire Clark community.”

“New staff members are enormously grateful for the way in
which Joanne is always ready and able to assist when something
is unknown or unfamiliar—she has been a huge help in the
transition to Clark for new department members. We know we are
able to approach her with questions, no matter how seemingly
trivial, and she is consistently able to help even if the
question falls outside of her work.”

“[She] is a cheerleader for Clark: She has encouraged new
staff members to get involved with campus activities and is
always able to provide positive anecdotes about the College.”

https://old-news.clark.edu/2016/09/summer-quarter-classified-staff-excellence-award-joanne-emel/
https://old-news.clark.edu/2016/09/summer-quarter-classified-staff-excellence-award-joanne-emel/
http://news.clark.edu/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/Joanne-Emel.jpg


“Joanne’s long commitment to Clark, stellar work ethic and
excellent level of service are inspiring to her colleagues,
and this award is an ideal opportunity for these strengths to
be recognized.”

 


